[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Jennifer Ballinger 
Sent: 05 July 2019 13:40
To: Gemma Magnuson
Subject: Cedar Lodge, North Side, Steeple Aston - 19/01124/F

Dear Gemma

Thank you for consulting the Design and Conservation Team on the above application. 

The proposed extension to the garden terrace in materials reused from the consented extension is not considered to cause additional harm to the setting of the listed building. 

There are no objections to granting consent for this application. 

Regards

Jenny Ballinger
Senior Conservation Officer
Planning Policy, Conservation and Design
Cherwell District Council 

